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Art Classes with 
Mary Shadbolt

Concept:  Client has 
beautiful halloween 
theme window with 
floating witches hats.  
Artist woman wearing 
pink shirt with pink hair 
holding paint brushes.



Art Classes with 
Mary Shadbolt



A Taco Affair

Concept:  Large focal of 
girl with costume that 
ties in with Taco Affair 
logo.  Surrounded with 
floating images of pink 
tacos, ribbons, planets, 
stars, etc.



A Taco Affair



Butter + Velvet

Concept:  Large 
caldron with pink 
ribbon.  Flying witch 
design.  Small 
elements throughout 
(pink candy corn, 
etc.) design flows 
based on window 
display.



Butter + Velvet



Diamond Spring 
Brewing Co.

Concept:  Focal window is 
beautiful pink witch with 
caldron.  Pink ribbon goes 
across all windows on 
bottom.  Little windows on 
left doors have brewery 
characters.



Diamond 
Spring 
Brewing Co.



Gateway to the Arts

Concept:  Dancing animals 
wearing pink accessories.  
(Animals would be depicted 
in the style shown here).  
Small pink ribbons as 
pattern in background.  
Design flows based on 
window display.



Gateway to 
the Arts



InMiko Boutique

Concept:  Large 
focal of beautiful, 
ribbon made of vine 
and flowers.   Design 
flows based on 
window display.



InMiko 
Boutique



Ivy Hair and 
Makeup

Concept:  Pumpkin 
patch with vines 
that create breast 
cancer awareness 
ribbon shapes with 
pink flowers 



Ivy Hair and 
Makeup



Mutts on Main

Concept:  Large focal 
of adorable puppy 
wearing pink hat.   
Ribbons, pink bats and 
pink paw prints 
throughout.  Design 
flows based on 
window display.



Mutts

on Main



Nicolette Sarzosa 
Photography

Concept:  Door is 
weaved pink spider 
web with camera 
attached to the web.



Nicolette Sarzosa 
Photography



Pure Barre

Concept:  Cat 
stretching wearing 
pink headband and 
bands on paws.  Witch 
with pink hair riding 
broom with pink cat.



Pure Barre



Shoe and Sneaker

Concept:  Large 
focal of beautiful, 
ribbon made of vine 
and flowers.   Design 
flows based on 
window display.

Shoe and Sneaker 
Barn

Concept:  Ghosts 
wearing sneakers, 
witch flying on broom 
wearing sneakers.



Shoe and Sneaker 
Barn



Sisters

Concept:  Design ties in 
with client window 
display incorporating 
hats and legs to hanging 
merchandise and 
reinforcing circular 
display on right. Bottom 
corner to include birds & 
pumpkins inspired by the 
store logo.



Sisters



Wish

Concept:  Top of windows 
pink scallop design with 
hanging items that ties into 
scallop on awning.  Bottom 
of windows, multiple 
pumpkin design.



Wish



MCST Student Artists at Work 
(and Play!)





















Thank you so much for the opportunity!

(Looking forward to next year!)


